
MINUTES OF THE ACADEMIC SENATE OF QUEENS COLLEGE     December 12, 2019  

Kiely Hall, room 170  

  

Chair Simone L. Yearwood announced there was NO QUORUM AT 3:47 p.m. and the following 
announcements were made: 

1. Siddharth Malviya, Vice President of Student Association announced that tonight, December 12, 
2019 is MidKnight Breakfast. Participants were encouraged to attend. It will take place in the 
Dining hall at 7:30 pm. 
 

2. Dr. Steven Schwarz, Physics announced the passing of Professor Jacob Neuberger. Professor 
Neuberger passed away last month at the age of 92. He received his Ph.D. in Physics from NYU 
in 1958 and joined Queens College as an assistant professor in 1960. He was a longtime member 
of the Academic Senate. Jake is survived by his wife Ruth, children and grandchildren. 

The senate paid its respect with a moment of silence. 

3. Professor Joe Pastore, Mathematics brought to the attention of the senate concerns raised by 
the Math department. 
 

4. Chair, Simone L. Yearwood, announced the COACHE report is available by logging to your 
Blackboard account and is located at the top. 

 

End of Announcements and Memorials at 3:51 p.m. 

 

 


